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Comments: I am a proponent of all people having access to wilderness settings.  However, I appreciate that the

Wood River Valley has chosen to classify e-bikes in the same category as motor vehicles.  I support continuing

this designation.  Ultimately, ebikes and motorcycles will be indistinguishable, because motorcycles will develop

greater battery power and may ultimately be just electric.  In this regard, keeping e-bikes and motor vehicles in

the same category makes sense.  The CRUCIAL components are both signage and enforcement.  We need to

do a better job of making clear, both at the trail and online/maps, what is allowed.  And when people violate the

"No E-Bike" signage, warnings and then a ticket.  Again, the emphasis is access for ALL users, but motors only

in designated areas.  Thanks!  


